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CALIFORNIA LOW INCOME HOUSEHOLD WATER ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (LIHWAP) 

LIHWAP DIRECT PAY COMMUNICATION NO. 2023-01 

To: Water and Wastewater Utilities Enrolled in LIHWAP Direct Pay 

From: HORNE 

Re: Modifications to the Direct Pay Agreement 

Date: September __, 2023 

The purpose of this communication is to notify Water and Wastewater Utilities who have 
enrolled in Direct Pay through the California Low Income Household Water Assistance 
Program (“LIHWAP”) that Section 3.1 of the Direct Pay Agreement has been changed to 
extend the term of the Agreement in order to accommodate the continuation of the Program.  

The below provision in the Direct Pay Agreement is hereby modified as follows: 

3.1 The term of this Agreement shall be the effective date of this contract through October 
31, 2023 May 31, 2024. 

Water and wastewater utilities that have executed a Direct Payment Agreement will not be 
required to sign a new agreement reflecting these changes, but will need to acknowledge 
this change below by October 31, 2023, or the direct payment agreement will terminate and 
the payments may be suspended.   

Water System: HORNE LLP 

Name: Name: 

Signature: Signature: 

Title: Title: 

Date: Date: 
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